
 

2020 APSGo! Travel Survey  
for Parents of PreK-10th grade students 
March 2 – April 3, 2020  

  

 
https://tinyurl.com/APSGoParents  

 
Tell APS how You get to School 

Help APS better understand your family’s school 
transportation routines by participating in the 2020 

APSGo! Travel Survey.   
 

Use this link: https://tinyurl.com/APSGoParents or 
scan the QR code below to take this brief survey in 
English or Spanish.  It’s easy to do on your phone 

too. 
 

*Paper surveys are available upon request in Arabic, 
Amharic and Mongolian.  Please inquire at your 

school’s front desk. 
 

The survey is open through Friday, April 3, 2020. 
 

For more information about APSGo! visit: 
https://www.apsva.us/aps-go/ 

 
Thank you for your participation! 

 

 

 @APSVirginia     #APSGo2020 

About this Survey 
Every three years, APS conducts a travel survey to 
understand how our students, families and staff get to 
and from school. APS uses information from these 
surveys to develop plans and programs that increase 
safety, reduce traffic congestion and improve air quality 
around schools.  
 
The survey is voluntary, but so important to guiding our 
transportation planning and resource allocation over 
the next few years.  
 
Results will be published in Spring 2020. 
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